

The YMCA Children's Safety Village of London Area is operated by the YMCA under contract with the volunteer Children's Safety Village Board of Directors who continue to provide direction and focus for the Village.

2013 March 27, 2013

Carol Geraghty
Office of the City Clerk
The Corporation of the City of London
300 Dufferin Avenue
P.O. Box 5035
London, Ontario N6A 4L9

Dear Ms. Geraghty:

Re: YMCA Children's Safety Village appointment

The Board of the YMCA Children's Safety Village of London Area have approved the appointment of Linda Steel to the City of London Safety & Crime Prevention Advisory Committee for the remainder of the term.

Sincerely,

JOYCE BENNETT

Chair